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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2015-09-18-020 

 
TO             : PMA National Officers, Board of Governors, Component Society Officers, 

Specialty Divisions, Specialty Socities 

 
 
SUBJECT   : VOTER’S LIST AND BALIK PMA PROGRAM 
 
DATE : SEPTEMBER 18, 2015 

 
Dear Doctors, 

 
Warmest greetings from the Philippine Medical Association! 

 
To complement MC No. 2015-07-14-004 Re: Membership Listing dated July 14, 2015 and 
MC No. 2015-07-16-007 Re: Extension of the Balik PMA Program, please be informed that 
members availing the Balik PMA Program to cover the payment of dues/arrears until 
September, 2015 maybe included in the Voter’s List provided that the component 
societies who have received payments have in turn deposited the paid dues through our 
depository banks on or before September 30, 2015 or paid directly to the PMA by 
September 30, 2015 the latest. Said provision is inaccordance with the Board Resolution 
No. 041 Series of 2015-2016.   
 
Once again, we enjoin everyone to exert best efforts in extending the Balik PMA Program to 
all you inactive members so they can be one in PMA. 

 
For your guidance. 
 
 
Best Regards 

 
 
 

MARIANNE L. ORDONEZ-DOBLES, M.D. 
PMA Secretary General 
 
 
 

 

 


